
ASHRAE 
Region IX 

New Mexico Chapter 

History Committee 

 

2001 – 2002 Chapter History 

 

President:  Tom Watters   Golf Outing: Deward Stegal 

President-Elect: Jim Asperger   History:   Gary Grange 

Secretary:  Mike Dunavant   Membership: Brian Arnold 

Treasurer:  David Graham   Newsletter:  Jason Moorhead 

Board Member #1: Jason Moorhead   Student Activities: Rich Reif 

Board Member #2: Deward Stegal   TEGA/Refrig.: Dan Harmeyer 

Past President: Nick Nellos     
 

Chapter Programs: 
 Month Speaker  Topic 

September Jeff Sterba  Charting the Course through Today’s Energy Fields 

 October Bruce Cantrell Open Protocol 

 November Gil Avery  Control of VAV Systems with DX Cooling 

 February Guy Chan  Air Flow Modeling for Sound Attenuator 

      Design and Low Pressure Drop 

 March Gerald Dixon The Inns and Outs of Legal Quagmires of Design 

April Brian Monk  Current Trends in Design and Installation of  

Filtration Systems for Energy Efficiency and Building 

Security 

May  Vince Anderson If OSHA Comes A-Knockin’, Is Your Facility Rockin’? 
 

The 2001 ASHRAE Golf Tournament was held on July 27
th
 at the Paradise Hills Golf Course. 

There were 74 players and 37 hole sponsors. The outing raised over $4,300 for the chapter to 

support its activities and for the scholarship fund. 

 

At the CRC Meeting in Rapid City, the Chapter received the Full Circle Award for Research 

Promotion. Tom Watters received the following PAOE awards: Special Citation, Star & High 

Honor Roll and Gary Grange received a Gold Ribbon in History for a History of a System. 

 

The Chapter participated in the Standard 90.1-1999 Energy Standard for Buildings Except 

Low-Rise Residential Buildings satellite broadcast.  
 

The December Meeting was held at the Milagro Brewery and Restaurant. The was a tour of the brewing 

facility along with sampling of the product produced.  
 


